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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
 

An ISO 45001 : 2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are happy to inform you that as per the Government’s announcement, we have 

decided to reopen School for our pupils. Their happy smiling faces would fill our hearts 

with joy every morning during our virtual classes, and now, we are really looking forward 

to seeing them in person and filling our empty classrooms with their cheerful presence. 

 

As our pupils have been away from School since the outbreak of the pandemic in March, 

2020, you will agree that the children are out of the habit of attending regular school. 

Hence we propose to initially begin classes for Classes I – V in a staggered manner so 

that we allow our students to gradually get acclimatized to physical classes. We are 

working on the logistics for this and will be sharing the details with you soon. 

 

You are well aware that the health and safety of all our stakeholders have always been 

our top priority, and so, we assure you that we will be following strict COVID protocols 

when we reopen, in order to maintain hygienic conditions.  

 

You have been the backbone of our institution, dear parents, and have always extended 

your whole-hearted support in all our endeavours. We are hopeful of your kind 

cooperation in our attempt to resume School and provide our children with a healthy and 

conducive learning environment. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Principal 
 

16.02.2022 


